Concert policy questions

fielded by representatives

Over 200 students, along with a panel
composed of  student  government
representatives and administrative personnel,
met Tuesday night in Corbett Center to
discuss the issue of banning rock concerts on
campus. .

The panel was composed of Barbara
Hubbard, program advisor; Paul Cowan,
director of Corbett Center; Brad Cates,
ASNMSU president; Mike Rogers, past
treasurer of ASNMSU; Georgiana Fellis,
ASNMSU activities vice president; and Philip
Ambrose, vice president of student affairs.

Following a presentation of the issue by
each panel member, the panel was open for
questions.

Students fired questions concerning
football games, western dances and other
campus activities to the panel, topping it off
with a showing of almost 250 empty beer,

wine and liquor bottles which were collected
at Memorial Stadium Sunday morning
following Saturday’s UTEP game.

Panel members and students agreed that
if concerts were banned because of “illegal
activities,” then all other campus activities
should be banned which also involve “illegal
activities.”

Students talked about the inconsistency
in policing activities, especially at other
activities other than rock concerts.

Cates brought up the point that rock
concerts have not been banned on campus.
We are just trying to invent some type of
control over the smoking and drinking
during performances,” he added.

Another meeting was scheduled for last
night in which Los Chicanos and Block and
Bridle were believed to have attended,
however, details and information were not
available at press time.




